
Michael and Sandra Sharp  
5440 Jackman Street, Port Townsend, WA 98368 

(206) 456-5416 ! mssharp@me.com 

 

March 20, 2014 

Darren and Rita Brady 
Brady Construction, Inc. 
1227 43rd Street 
Port Townsend, WA 98368 

Dear Darren and Rita, 

Mike and I intended to write a letter of recommendation for Brady Construction about a 
year ago but were so busy moving into our new house that we procrastinated . . . for a 
long time.  At some point we decided to wait until today, on the Spring Solstice and 
exactly one year since we moved in, to write that this is the most wonderful home we 
have ever known.  We have lived in houses in seven states, and some of them were very 
hard to leave.  We won’t be leaving this one. 

Nothing squeaks. 

Nothing creaks. 

Darren’s beautiful woodwork and many other aspects of this home make us proud to be 
the owners.  If anyone wants to drop by to see it, we will always be happy to comply.  

 

Sincerely, 

Mike and Sandy 


